
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Friday 11th February 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,         
 
I would like to inform you, on the 17th February 2022, we will be delivering an “Opportunity Day” for our 
students. This means students will take part in lessons which form part of their personal development 
journey. Students will immerse themselves in content and have adequate time to discuss, evaluate and 
reflect on topics that form part of the governments statutory guidance.   The topics being delivered on 
the day have been adapted to suit the age of the students, and cover aspects such as:  
 

- Health and Wellbeing; 
- Relationships, Sex and Health Education; 
- Careers Information; 
- Knife Crime, Gang Awareness, County Lines and the Dangers of Vaping. 

 
Further information about the topics that we are delivering can be found at:  
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/relationships-education-relationships-and-sex-education-
rse-and-health-education 
 
If you require any further information or would like to discuss any aspects of the day, our Heads Of 
Year would be happy to talk with you.  The contacts for each year are as follows:  
 
Year 7:  Ms Perveen  s.perveen@corerockwood.academy 
Year 8:  Mr Khan mohsin.khan@corerockwood.academy 
Year 9:  Mrs Malone b.l-Malone@corerockwood.academy 
Year 10: Mr Singh g.singh@corerockwood.academy 
Year 11: Mrs Taj  s.taj@corerockwood.academy 
 
Members of staff, detailed above, are available by appointment or can discuss topics with you over 
the telephone on: 0121 566 6500.   
 
All that remains is to say that we look forward to a very successful learning opportunity and welcome 
any comments parents, carers, and students may have.   
 
Yours Sincerely, 
  
      
 

  
 
 
 
 
David Cooke – Deputy Headteacher.           
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